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I am happy to report that District 28 had a total of 3,063 poppies ordered this year. I am 
so excited to see what projects the Units will be doing.  

Our Department Poppy Chairperson, Robin Falkenberg, would like to have a Poppy hat 
competition at DEC in January. It would be awesome if each of the Units in our District 
submitted an entry.  

We are coming up to one of our deadlines which is mid-year reports. Please make sure 
you submit your report to this chairperson by December 1, 2023. The Mid-year report is 
located on the Department website. Please send a short narrative with your poppy 
activities you have had and any that you may have planned for the next couple of 
months. I would also like to know if you are involving your Juniors with the Poppy 
projects.  

The Mid-year report will ask if you have increased or decreased the number of poppies 
you ordered. It will also ask if there are any Units planning to have a Poppy Poster 
contest? Did your Unit have a Poppy Display at Convention? These are just a couple of 
the questions that are needed for your report.  

Let’s get out there and share our Poppies with our communities! 

Linda Lara-Guzman,  
Poppy District Chairman 


